
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Carroll County Broadband Committee 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

There will be a meeting of the Carroll County 
Broadband Committee at the Tamworth Town 
House on October 17, 2019 at 10 AM 
regarding getting the details on the USDA 
RCDI Grant award for the feasibility/financial 
study and discussion on the areas that we can 
be of assistance.  
All are welcome to attend.  
Public welcome. 

 
Directions:   27 Cleveland Hill Road  

 Tamworth NH 
 
 
 
Carroll County Broadband  
Rick Hiland and Steve Knox, Co-Chairmen 
Ken Robichaud, Clerk 
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